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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Quail-Tech Alliance lands $110K gift from Dallas-based sportsman group
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In an ongoing effort to restore Texas’ wild quail populations, Dallas-based Park Cities Quail has donated $110,000 to Quail-Tech Alliance, a conservation alliance based at Texas Tech University. The nonprofit group, which hopes to slow the region’s declining wild quail population, made the presentation on Wednesday (Aug. 2) during a special ceremony at Collectors Covey in Dallas.

PSS professor receives Texas Nursery Landscape Association Lifetime Award
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Cynthia McKenney, a nationally-recognized professor of ornamental horticulture with Texas Tech’s Department of Plant & Soil Science, has been presented this year’s Lifetime Member Award from the Texas Nursery Landscape Association. The honor was presented at the group’s annual meeting on Friday (Aug. 16) in Dallas. more »
ON THE SCENE
In Profile: Sam Prien walks a technology bridge between AFS, Tech’s HSC
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Sam Prien’s work world is divided between two disparate parts of the Texas Tech campus. The professor, an expert in assisted reproductive technologies, splits his daily duties between Tech’s Health Sciences Center Obstetrics and Gynecology Department and the university’s nationally-known Department of Animal and Food Sciences. more »
 
AG COUNCIL 360

CASNR Aggie of the Month: Brandon Garcia
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Major: Wildlife Biology; Classification: Junior; Age: 20; Organization: Conservation of Biology and Range, Wildlife & Fisheries; Hometown: Sachse; Month: April 2013 more »
UPCOMING 

  The Molecular Methods 

      In Food Microbiology

      Conference
      Sept. 30-Oct. 4 
      (more information)


	

	
	One of the most visited islands in the Caribbean, the Dominican Republic, was home base for a select group of students from Texas Tech’s Department of Landscape Architecture this spring. The three weren’t there for the sun and sand; they were there to work up a master design plan for a Boca De Yuma private developer called the ‘Yuma Bay Vacation Village.’ more »
Veterinarian Honored; Tiffanie Brooks selected for ACLAM board certification
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Texas Tech’s Attending Veterinarian Tiffanie Brooks has received board certification from the American College of Laboratory Animal Medicine (ACLAM), as an active specialist in the field of laboratory animal medicine. The announcement was made today (Aug. 9) by officials with Tech’s College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources. more »
CASNR prof leads new Texas viticulture certification class to graduation
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Texas Tech is celebrating its third graduating class to receive professional certificates from the Texas Viticulture Certification Program. Graduates were recognized at a ceremony in Fredericksburg’s Texas Hill Country University Center, the new home of the growing viticulture and enology program. more »
CASNR alumna named new executive director of Texas Shrimp Association
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After a 20-year career in real estate, Texas Tech University alumna Andrea Hance had a change of heart. A 1992 graduate of the Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics, Hance and her husband started a shrimp business in 2008. Four years later, she recently was named executive director of the Texas Shrimp Association.

World War II fighter pilot, former CASNR Dean Gerald Thomas dies at 94
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Gerald Thomas, who served as Dean of Agricultural Sciences at Texas Tech University from 1958 to 1970, has died. He was 94. Thomas died passed away peaceably on Tuesday (July 30), his family said. During his tenure at Texas Tech, Thomas had additional short-term assignments as Deputy Director of the Center for Arid and Semi-Arid Land Studies and Acting Executive Vice-President. more »
more »
4-H Livestock Ambassador Short Course, Advocacy Academy rolls out at AFS
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Texas Tech’s College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources hosted two summer programs offered to high school students who excel in their 4-H clubs last month. Texas Tech has partnered with Texas A&M AgriLife Extension to offer the Texas 4-H Livestock Ambassador Short Course to students. more »
New Mexico native Philip Berry takes reins of Texas Tech Rodeo Team
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Philip Berry is on the ride of his life. And to make that journey even better, the Lovington, N.M. native today (July 1) was named the coach of Texas Tech’s standout rodeo team. Housed in the Department of Animal and Food Sciences, Berry will lead a group of student that only last year brought home the women’s national collegiate title. more »
Learning the IDEALs of landscape architecture; grad student lends a hand
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Meeting the future leaders of the agriculture industry is as easy as reaching out and shaking hands with them. So says Will Hellman, a graduate student in Texas Tech’s Department of Landscape Architecture. The Lubbock native created curriculum for a summer camp this month aimed at introducing young students to landscape architecture. more »
Beef industry sharply reduces E. coli; More progress needed with salmonella
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Food safety experts report that the nation’s beef industry has done a remarkable job of dealing with carcass contamination involving E. coli. Incidences of E. coli O157 positives in ground beef sampling have dropped by more than 90 percent in the last decade, but the same decline hasn’t been seen in the incidence of Salmonella in ground beef. more »
Step Up; Texas Alliance for Water Conservation holds field walk series
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The Texas Alliance for Water Conservation (TAWC) knows water management is a timely and increasingly important matter to producers across the South Plains of Texas, especially during the summer growing season. In order to provide information about irrigation strategies and management technology, the TAWC is hosting a series of field walks looking at grain sorghum, corn and cotton. more »
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